
NOTICE TO THE BAR 

LANDLORD TENANT-AUGUST 31, 2021 WEBINAR - INTRODUCTION TO

RESIDENTIAL LANDLORD TENANT REFORMS AND PREVIEW OF ELECTRONIC 

FILING SYSTEM ENHANCEMENTS (EFFECTIVE SEPTEMBER 1, 2021) 

The Supreme Court in its July 14, 2021 Orders and Administrative 

Determinations established a new process for residential landlord tenant cases, to 

be effective September 1, 2021. In its action on the Report and Recommendations 

of the Judiciary Special Committee on Landlord Tenant, the Court set forth a series 

of interrelated reforms, including new pleadings, revised processes, and a 

conference before the trial date. 

This notice invites attorneys and others to attend a training session on the 

reforms to the residential landlord tenant court process. The training will include 

information regarding in-development enhancements to the Judiciary' s electronic 

filing and case management systems for landlord tenant cases. 

This free webinar will take place via Zoom on August 31, 2021 from 10:00 
a.m. to 12:00 noon. Continuing Legal Education credit will be offered. Please 

email Kelsey Austin at Kelsey.Austin@njcourts.gov to register for this introduction 

to the new residential landlord tenant process.

Additional notices to the bar will be issued as the Court-approved new forms 

become available in eCourts. 

Questions regarding this Notice may be directed to Assistant Director for 

Civil Practice Taironda E. Phoenix, at (609) 815-2900 ext. 54900 or 

taironda.phoenix@njcourts.gov. 

Glenn A. Grant, J.A.D. 
Acting Administrative Director of the Courts 

Dated: August 9, 2021 

https://www.njcourts.gov/notices/2021/n210715b.pdf?c=NxZ

